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Pat Tiberi, President & CEO of the Ohio Business Roundtable, Statement on 

Today’s Ohio Department of Health’s Amended Stay at Home Order 

 

“While no one wished to see the Stay at Home Order extended, it was not unexpected, and 

more and more Ohioans understand the necessity of this directive in order to flatten the 

curve.  Time and time again, the DeWine Administration has earned credibility on its 

Coronavirus response by taking decisive action to protect the health and safety of Ohioans – 

leadership and directives that other states quickly follow.”  
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